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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:   Mayor  
City Council  
Steve Parker, City Manager  

 
From:  Billy Hornung, P.E., Project Engineer 
 
Through:  Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager  
 
Subject:  Engineering Services Walnut Branch Sanitary Sewer Main 

Phase IV 

Date:   November 9, 2021 
 
In October 2020, City Council approved an agreement with RPS for engineering services 

for the Walnut Branch Sanitary Sewer Main Phase IV project.  At that time, the scope 

included 30% design of the sewer main, opinion of probable construction cost, project 

implementation schedule, and technical memorandum. 

Staff is now ready to proceed to 100% design and construction.  The project will consist 

of the installation of approximately 1,810 linear feet of 30” sanitary sewer gravity main 

along Walnut Branch, beginning approximately 250 feet north of Court Street and ending 

approximately 600 feet south of Nolte Street.  RPS’s scope of work includes 100% design 

of the sewer main, bid process, construction oversight and sub-surface and geo-technical 

engineering. 

Staff is requesting approval of a professional services agreement with RPS for the Walnut 

Branch Sanitary Sewer Main Phase IV project in the amount of $279,876.00.       

Funding is provided by utility fund capital projects and 2018 utility revenue bonds.  Staff 

recommends approval and will be available to answer any questions at the  

November 16, 2021 City Council Meeting. 

 
  


